
 
Department of Biological Sciences  
 
Winter 2020  
Exam Viewing 
 

The deadline to apply to view your exam will be May 15th, 2020. 
 

Guidelines for Final Exam Viewing 

All exam viewing requests can be made with Sarah Fortier at Sarah.Fortier@umanitoba.ca or at 
biosciuginquiry@umanitoba.ca.   

Please provide the following information: 

First Name: 
Last Name: 
Student ID: 
Course/Section: 
 

Due to the disruption to all in person service with the COVID-19 pandemic, please review the revised 
guidelines on viewing final exams.  

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Should you submit a request to view your Final Exam, your instructor may provide you with one of 
the following exam viewing options. 

Please Note: Online Multiple Choice Exams will not be permitted to view, and viewing of all exam formats will be 
subject to the instructor’s discretion.  

 Exams written with both multiple choice and long/short answer questions, will be eligible for 

viewing of the written portion.  

 Take home exams will be available for viewing either by mail, or virtual meeting.  

 All Long/Short answer exams will be available for viewing at the instructor’s discretion, such as 

a virtual meeting, or electronic copy. 

 

PLEASE ALLOW 24 HOURS TO RECEIVE THE DEPARTMENT RESPONSE REGARDING YOUR EXAM 
VIEWING REQUEST. 


